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ﬂafd wafk a”d Our Media Team at S.C.T.C are exploring more
/ innovative and effective methods to keep our
Progress. followers | tune with all that is happening here at
the training center. It is important to us that
supporters and prospective students alike are able
to consistently track our progress while also
progressively gaining a conclusive understanding

Check out our latest projects and follow our
Cohort on their journey.

Facebook: of what our program offers. It is our hope that
@southtownbonellc publishing a weekly new letter including past,
Instagram: current, and upcoming events will make this easier!
@southtown_bonellc Newsletters will be posted every Tuesday
Twitter: Via Facebook (@southtownbonellc) and

@southtown_bone Twitter (@southtown_bone)



A Look Back At Last
Week

Students took another opportunity

this past week to sharpen and perfect
the skills they've gained within the last
couple months. This included installing
brand new electrical oullets in an older
home thal is under construction. Being
able to carry oul the same tasks
successfully in various settings will be
key in job success! Students also
expanded their knowledge of residential
construction as they learned the in

and outs of removing, cultting, and

finally reinstalling trim

- Pictures conlinue on page 3
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Winner of Last Weeks
Contest

We held our first ever contesl here

al Southtown last month. Although
there is always room for improvement
we were generally satisfied with the
public participation we received. A
big thank you to all of those who
voted! Jermey Thomas was the winner
of the Student Training Board Contest!
Every student, however, was awarded
with an Ameren gift card for their
efforts because here at S.C.T.C we

are ALL WINNERS!
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